
PRE-CONCONSTRUCTIONSTRUCTION NOTICE

MAY 28-31, 2024: EVENING CLOSURES ON SR-60 EASTBOUND 
DIAMOND BAR BLVD OFF RAMP. DAYTIME CLOSURE ON GOLDEN 

SPRINGS DRIVE AT COPLEY DRIVE. 

866-995-5760  5760Project@sgvcog.org  @5760Project

Diamond Bar Blvd Off-Ramp Closure

WHAT
Contractors are scheduled to work on the eastbound lanes of State Route 60 (SR-60) as part of the State Route 
57/60 Confluence Chokepoint Relief Project. This includes evening closures of eastbound SR-60 Diamond Bar 
Blvd off ramp. Additionally, westbound Golden Springs Drive will be closed at Copley Drive during daytime 
hours. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Expect evening closures of the specified ramps, with re-openings scheduled for daytime. The closure of Golden 
Springs Drive will occur during daytime, reopening each evening. Motorists should prepare for potential delays. 
Additionally, residents and businesses near the construction site should be aware of possible noise, dust, and 
vibrations due to construction activities.

WHEN
Work will commence on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 and will continue until Friday, May 31, 2024. 
Construction schedules are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.

Golden Springs Detour

May   28, 29, 30, 31 
May    28, 29  

WB Golden Springs Drive Closure:
EB SR-60 Diamond Bar Blvd Off-Ramp Closure: 

(8 a.m. - 5 p.m.)  
(7 p.m. - 6 a.m.)  




